
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB: 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members,  
 
I am a  Kansas mother of young children and I support bill HB 2601! I support medical 
freedom including my right to vaccine exemptions. The Kansas Health Secretary should 
not have the unchecked authority to add vaccines to the schedule. Secretary Lee 
Norman is not an elected official and should not have the power to make such 
important decisions, that affect so many families, without proper checks and balances.  
 
Elizabeth Beyer 
Derby, KS  
 


